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County Seeks Input for Madison Heights Master Plan 
 
Amherst County is in the process of creating a Madison Heights Master Plan. An important part of this planning 
is seeking input from the community. Citizens can follow the planning process and share input with the county 
through the Madison Heights Master Plan website.  
 
The finalized plan will serve as a “blueprint” for the future of the Madison Heights area. It will provide a long-
term guide for growth and development, establishing a vision of what Madison Heights could look like in the 
future. The plan addresses various topics, including land use, housing, economic development, and transportation. 
It identifies objectives and strategies that can be implemented to realize the community’s vision. 
 
This is a year-long planning process that started in the winter of 2022 and will solicit the opinions of residents, 
business owners, and property owners in the study area to create a long-term vision that the county will use to 
plan for growth and improvement in the coming years. Visit the project website for updates, project information, 
and opportunities to share your thoughts on this process. 
 

 
 

 Master Planning Website 
 Give Your Input  
 FAQ 

 
 

 
 
 
Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9400  
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